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27 May 2014

Mr. John Styll

.music LLC
Contact Information Redacted

Re: Change Request 128561 for Application 1D 1-959-51046 (MUSIC)

Dear Mr. John Styll:

This letter is to inform you that the change request to modify Questions 18(a)(b} and
20(a)(b)(c){d)(e) has been deferred for consideration. This change request was
carefully evaluated by the several decision criteria described on the New gTLD
microsite (http://newgtlds.icann.org/en/applicants/customer-service/change-

reguests).

In order to be fair to other applicants, we will defer this change request until the
completion of Community Priority Evaluation (CPE} for this application. We ask that
you resubmit this change request at the end of CPE.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience regarding this change request. Please let
us know if you have any further questions regarding the application.

Sincerely,

b MU

Christine Willett
Vice President, gTLD Operations
ICANN
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